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APPLICATION WORKSHOP 

 
Applications for LLEBG are due by October 2, 2023 

 
The Arkansas Department of Finance and Administration (DFA) will conduct a 
presentation on how to apply for the LLEBG funds.  Worskhshops are scheduled for: 

September 14 at 10:00 am 

September 19 at 10:00 am 

Both will workshops will cover the same information., so there is no need to attend 
both.   

Webinar links for the workshops are located on our website at Local Law Enforcement 

Block Grants (LLEBG) | Department of Finance and Administration (arkansas.gov) 

Continue to monitor the site for additional information.   

 

https://www.dfa.arkansas.gov/intergovernmental-services/grant-programs/local-law-enforcement-block-grants-llebg
https://www.dfa.arkansas.gov/intergovernmental-services/grant-programs/local-law-enforcement-block-grants-llebg

